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Message:
After studying the workings of the committee for
Redistricting of the state of Texas, it has occurred to
me that nothing has changed over the years…that
officials intrusted with the important work of serving
the citizens of their districts have been unduly pushed
or placed into areas where officials will not be
responsible for the needs of such citizens. It would
appear that such representatives have ignored the
findings of the 2020 Census and have been partially
or entirely disregarded!
I humbly request that you restudy the results you
have come up with,  putting the needs and desires of
the citizens in your districts first and not those of your
own political desires.
Texas has had a history of disregarding the needs of
its minority citizens for long enough! In these
particularly difficult times of Covid-19, natural weather
disasters and the inability of electrical resources,
please reconsider the results of your initial
redistricting and do the right thing. It is time  that all
citizens in all districts be given the proper
consideration.
Thank you for listening to my thoughts.
Sincerely,
Kathleen Freeman




